
	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
  
	
  

I am requesting the school board to designate May 24th at 6:30 p.m. as a school board 
workshop. 
 
The discussion items are: 
• Review preliminary plans for the November 6th facility and deferred maintenance 

election. 
• Discuss operating referendum scenarios for the November 6th election. 

	
  
Mark Lenz of MLA Architects, Pat Overom of ICS consulting, Chuck Stanger, Joe 
Prom, and I are meeting every other week with the board facilities committee (Mike & 
Phil) to develop a facilities and deferred maintenance recommendation for the board to 
consider on May 24th. 
 

	
  


